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Village of Pinecrest
Notice of Proposed Ordinance Governing a Telecommunications Company

The Village of Pinecrest, Florida, gives notice of proposed ordinance governing a telecommunications company placing or maintaining telecommunications facilities in its roads or rights-of-way.
FIRST READING TO BE HELD:

DATE AND TIME: June 10, 2025, 5:00 p.m.

PLACE: Village Hall, 12645 Pinecrest Parkway, Pinecrest, FL 33156
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The proposed ordinance amends the Village of Pinecrest Code governing a telecommunications company placing or maintaining telecommunications facilities in its roads or rights-of-way.

The title of the proposed ordinance is: AN ORDINANCE OF THE VILLAGE OF PINECREST, FLORIDA, COMPREHENSIVELY AMENDING ARTICLE III, “RIGHTS-OF-WAY-COMMUNICATION FACILITIES,” AND ARTICLE V, “ARTICLES IN THE PUBLIC RIGHT-OF-WAY AND OTHER PLACES,” OF CHAPTER 26, “STREETS, SIDEWALKS AND OTHER PUBLIC PLACES,” OF THE VILLAGE CODE OF ORDINANCES RELATING TO UNDERGROUNDING OF UTILITIES, PRIVATE PROPERTY OWNER UTILITY UNDERGROUNDING FOR NEW CONSTRUCTION AND RECONSTRUCTION, REMOVAL OF REDUNDANT UTILITY POLES, AND OTHER AMENDMENTS FOR CONSISTENCY WITH FLORIDA LAW; PROVIDING FOR SEVERABILITY; PROVIDING FOR CONFLICTS; PROVIDING FOR CODIFICATION; AND PROVIDING FOR AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

A copy of the proposed ordinance can be obtained by calling Priscilla Torres, Village Clerk, at (305)234-2121 or by emailing clerk@pinecrest-fl.gov.
